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Dear Babe Ruth Families,

If you’re new to Westchester Babe Ruth Baseball, I’d like to welcome you to a top-flight, all-
volunteer community baseball program. We are proud to offer one of the best 
recreational/competitive baseball programs in the city.  As you might have noticed, we have a 
gorgeous main diamond and a Junior College level batting cage area.  All the tools are here to enable 
your son a shot at the next level.  

Our all-volunteer Board members are very special people who enjoy the sometimes back breaking 
work they perform at the field.  We are responsible for all the field materials and facility maintenance, 
all the equipment to maintain the field, all the baseball equipment, insurance, charter fees and umpire 
fees. Any planned upgrades are carefully planned and dependant on cash flow.  We maintain the 
facility from the front entrance gate to the left field foul pole.  Unfortunately, the league only cover a 
fraction of the costs to run the program. 

Since our sons are bombarded with fundraising requirements for almost every activity they are in, we 
at Westchester Babe Ruth Baseball do not impose fundraising obligations on the players or families.  
We simply ask that if you’re a business owner or an entrepreneur, please consider becoming a 
sponsor.  If you cannot be a sponsor, please feel free to forward the fundraising information to 
whomever you think may be interested.  Sponsorships do not have to be from businesses alone.  
Family sponsorships are also welcomed.  Enclosed you will find a Sponsorship Form outlining a 
variety of levels of commitment.  Any level of participation is greatly appreciated.

Finally, contributions need not be in the form of money.  If you have equipment or tools you’d like 
to donate that we could use to maintain or improve the facility, that’s great too.  We will also never 
decline an offer to help perform the maintenance or improvements.  

Simply stated, it takes all of us to succeed, if we are to continue to providing this wonderful facility 
and baseball program for the young athletes in our community.    

Gratefully Yours,
Chris J. Lynch – President, Director of Baseball Operations
Westchester Babe Ruth Baseball
310-529-3307
Clynchr@sbcglobal.net


